
email - fopspta@hotmail.com

Each class has a FOPS Class rep who will share correspondence in your class group chats
If you would like to be your class rep, please let us know by emailing us or speaking to one of

the Committee members

FACEBOOK

We will be in touch with exciting things for the children to look forward to over the coming
weeks

HELLO FROM FOPS

CONTACT US

AGM 
 FIRST MEETING

The first meeting and AGM will be held on
Tuesday 24th September 2024, 7pm, in person

at school, or on zoom
Everyone is welcome to attend and join in the

discussion for our fundraising

BACK TO SCHOOL
Welcome

We hope you all have had a lovely summer and that your children have settled well and 
are back into the swing of school life again. 

For parents new to the school, Friends of Puddletown School (FoPS) is a charity run by 
parents raising money for Puddletown First School which directly benefits our pupils, 
either by funding school trips, or enriching the school environment for the children. 

We raise money throughout the year via various events, 

Join us on Facebook
We have a great Facebook Group 

for anyone to join – search for 
‘Friends of Puddletown School’. 

It is a page to share information 
about school events. 

FORWARD LOOK


